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Refinc Erasmus+ Project: Recent
Activities in Promoting Refugee
Participation in European Schools

Introduction: Welcome to the latest newsletter from the Refinc
project, part of the Erasmus+ initiative. Refinc aims to enhance
the integration and participation of refugees within educational
systems across Europe by collaborating with schools and local
communities. Through this project, we strive to support
teachers, schools, and communities in creating inclusive
environments for all students.

Focus group:
We asked experts in training programs and
activities to check make comments and give
useful feedback to the developed training
program which will be used in the schools in
the pilot testing phase of the project. After
collecting all feedback from partners we
prepared a consolidated report and
improved the training program based on
feedback from focus groups. 
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Teacher Training Program: 
Recently, the project team prepared a
training program for teachers and
educational staff in schools. This training
program aimed to empower educators to
apply inclusive teaching methods that help
overcome language and cultural barriers.
Participants will gain new insights into
techniques that facilitate the engagement of
refugee students in daily classroom
activities.

Booklet of good practices:
This booklet of 30 Good Practices which we
prepared as a project result, offers a
foundation for educators who wish to
enhance their approach to inclusion and
make a positive impact on the lives of
refugee students. Teachers play a vital role
in helping these students feel included,
supported, and empowered to succeed
academically and personally.
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Conclusion: 
The Refinc project continues to work on
implementing activities that foster inclusion
and provide equal educational opportunities
for all students. We look forward to further
progress and shared successes. Thank you
for being part of this journey and supporting
our mission!
Stay Connected: For more information about
the Refinc project, follow us on social media
or visit our website.


